



FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL 10/2020

08-04-2020

## PSA funeral assistance

Coping with a death of a loved one is never easy, especially during this period where our county is in lockdown owing to the COVID-19 pandemic.

The PSA renders financial assistance with funeral costs in the event of a member's death. The assistance is granted on an *ex-gratia* basis, that is, as long as the funds are available.

In view of the lockdown, the PSA Administration has put in place measures to continue with the capturing, verification and payment of funeral claims to a member's beneficiaries. Any claims should be sent to Marileze Bekker at *marileze.bekker@psa.co.za* for processing and payment.

**GENERAL MANAGER**